GradyMinor

Civil Engineers e Land Surveyors ® Planners ¢ Landscape Architects

January 22, 2018

Mr. Eric Johnson

Principal Planner

Collier County Growth Management Division
2800 N. Horseshoe Drive

Naples, FL 34104

RE: PL20170001345
Marco Shores (PUDA)
Review 4 Response

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This correspondence is our formal response to the sufficiency review letter provided to us on
January 22, 2018. Responses to staff comments have been provided in bold.

Rejected Review: Emergency Management Review
Reviewed By: Eric Johnson
Email: EricJohnson@colliergov.net Phone #: (239) 252-2931

Correction Comment 2:
Please coordinate with this Office to resolve the issue of donated special needs cots as a one-time
mitigation contribution.

Response:
The PUD language has been revised to address this issue, a copy is included with this
submittal.

Rejected Review: County Attorney Review
Reviewed By: Scott Stone
Email: ScottStone@colliergov.net Phone #: (239) 252-5740

Correction Comment 1.
See markups on your proposed PUD text changes, to be provided in separate e-mail from staff.

UPDATE 9/15/17--See new markups on your proposed PUD text changes, to be provided in
separate e-mail from staff.

UPDATE 12/6/17--See new markups on your proposed PUD text changes, to be provided in
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separate e-mail from staff.

UPDATE 1/9/18--See new markups on your proposed PUD text changes, to be provided in
separate e-mail from staff.

Response:
The PUD document has been revised as requested, a copy is included with this submittal.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

D. Wayne Arnold, AICP
Enclosures

Cc: Albert F. Moscato, Jr.
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